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Dear GEAA members, 
   
Yay! 
   
GEAA and San Geronimo Valley Alliance (SGVA) are very pleased to announce that a 
settlement agreement has been finalized between SGVA and BP Properties, Ltd., 
regarding the proposed Hills of Castle Rock development, located ten miles northwest 
of Helotes. 
   
The Hills of Castle Rock's application for a permit to release wastewater effluent into the 
San Geronimo Creek, a major conduit of recharge to the Edwards Aquifer, inspired 
State Representative David Leibowitz to file HB 595 (State Senator Leticia Van de Putte 
filed companion SB 822) to prohibit this practice. Under the terms of the agreement, no 
effluent will be released into the San Geronimo Creek and impervious cover is limited to 
15%. 
   
For more details about this settlement, visit our website. Thanks for your 
support! 
   
Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director     
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